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Comments Further to our earlier filed objections we would like to state our concern with regards to potential 
flooding to the Honeywell Stream and the properties along its route with our house being only 10ft 
away. This winter has bought the stream to consistently and sometimes worrying high levels. Any 
increase in the volume of water being pumped albeit even a small increase could mean that the 
stream level reaches a height higher than the top of the tunnel under the Hollow and at this point the 
additional flow would begin to back up and flood our property, The Coach House, Coach House Barn 
and Rock Lodge Cottage. 
 
I believe this to be a very fine balance which could easily be pushed past the tipping point by any 
increase in water pumping which it sounds as im the new application will cause. 
 
We would be happy for a visit from the planning team to see our concerns.
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